
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

- PUBLIC NOTICE - 

 

HYDRANT FLUSHING 

 

 

The City of Franklin will be flushing the water system in Franklin 

beginning May 14, 2017.  Most of the hydrant flushing will be 

conducted during the night time hours (from 8:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m.).  

However, some flushing may be done during the day time hours 

(from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.) on dead end areas.  For a period up to 

two weeks after the flushing, some areas may experience discolored 

water. 

 

If you have any questions, please call the Municipal Services 

Department at 934-4103. 
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